
In July, we joyfully celebrated the graduation
of our Primary 6 students, marking a new
chapter in their learning journey! The
ceremony was a grand event filled with
cheers and heartfelt moments. Readers can
find more details and fantastic photos later in
the newsletter.
July was also an exciting month at LUAAPS,
packed with post-exam activities that kept
spirits high! Our students visited PLA Hong
Kong Garrison Exhibition Centre, enjoyed
movies, explored Kowloon Hospital, KOL
studios, and sister schools in Guangzhou. They
had a blast with water fights, robot jumps,
sprints and challenges, and got creative in
workshops, including body painting.
As we reflect on this vibrant month, let’s
remember Albert Einstein’s words: “Education
is not the learning of facts, but the training of
the mind to think.” Our goal is to provide a
holistic educational experience that nurtures
tomorrow’s great thinkers, and we’re proud of
our progress.
Wishing all our graduating students the best
as they embark on new adventures, and a
happy, safe summer to everyone in our
community! See you in September!



Our school recently visited the Chinese People's Liberation Army (PLA) Hong Kong
Garrison Exhibition Center at Ngong Shuen Chau Barracks, engaging students with key
aspects of our history and national identity.
The exhibition features three halls: "The Chinese Dream," "The Dream of a Strong
Military," and "The PRC HK Garrison," each offering insights into our heritage. The
weaponry and equipment area highlighted the military's societal role.
Students documented their learning and deepened their appreciation for history,
connecting with narratives that shape our community.
Thanks to the parent helpers for their support, making this experience smoother and
more enriching. We look forward to more opportunities for students to explore their
heritage!
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What a truly remarkable day we had at our Graduation
Ceremony, where we waved goodbye to the bright stars of
tomorrow—the creative, the athletic, the academic, and
the scientific minds who have enriched our school
community! It was heartwarming to witness the incredible
display of love and pride from our students’ families and
staff as we took a moment to reflect on all that our
graduates have achieved.
The ceremony was filled with excitement, featuring
breathtaking performances from our spectacular skipping
team and the outstanding Musical team. Our P6 graduates
dazzled us with their amazing dancing and singing,
showcasing their talents and hard work. It was a day to
celebrate not just our graduates, but also the dedication
and perseverance that brought them to this milestone.
We extend our best wishes to all our graduating students.
We are eager to follow your journeys as you continue to
make your mark on the world. Remember, this is just the
beginning of your exciting adventures ahead!
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  MAKING AMAKING A
SPLASHSPLASH

What an exhilarating way to cool off this month!
Our students, teachers, and parents jumped into
an epic water fight that filled the air with laughter
and excitement. Armed with buckets, super
soakers, and hoses, they transformed the school
grounds into a lively splash zone!
This thrilling event was the perfect way to
celebrate and unwind after the exam period. The
joy and camaraderie on display showcased the
vibrant spirit of our LUAAPS community. Here's to
more fun-filled activities that bring us together!

Our P5 students recently visited a KOL (influencer) studio as part of our "Information
Literacy" course. This hands-on experience allowed us to learn about the filmmaking
process and the creative ideas behind content creation.
At the studio, we had the opportunity to use professional equipment and try our hand at
shooting. It was a great way to enhance our digital skills and inspire our creativity!
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We’re so grateful to School
Manager Ms. Li for
coordinating our wonderful
celebration on July 1st! It was
a blast watching Jurassic
World: Rebirth together at
MCL Cinemas, followed by a
surprise Q&A session with
exciting prizes like gift
vouchers to keep our
summer reading adventures
alive!

Our school recently organized the "Primary Five
Gospel Day Camp" at the Woot Chuen Church of
the Evangelical Free Church of China. This event
aimed to help students deepen their understanding
of the Gospel and experience church life firsthand.
Through engaging activities like poetry chants,
team games, and sharing discussions, students
explored the Christian faith and found inspiration in
their interactions.  We extend our gratitude to the  
Evangelical Free Church of China for their support in
guiding our students toward meaningful life lessons.


